
I have represented the Homestead Neighborhood Association as its Parking Committee Chair for some 
time now.  Our basic footprint is Marquam Hill in southwest Portland and is home to OHSU and the VA 
hospital campus.  Southwest Terwilliger and Sam Jackson Parkway are the two roads leading up to those 
facilities and are subject to traffic regulations contained in the Marquam Hill Plan.  There has been a 
constant “creep” exceeding the 6,000 vehicle trips (one way) daily to close to 6,700.  The primary limiter 
to these numbers, is the lack of additional parking.  Adding additional commercial parking will in essence 
attract more dialy vehicle trips in violation of the Marquam Hill Plan.  I urge that there be no additional 
commercial parking be allowed on Marquam Hill. 
  
Steve Gramstad 
Homestead Neighborhood Association 
Parking/Public Safety Chair. 
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